

Staff members of United States nationality wishing to exercise their right to vote on election days, should try to do so outside their normal working hours. Those who are unable to do so may ask the executive officer of their department or office for up to two hours of time off. Executive officers will grant any such requests consistent with the exigencies of the service. 

Any absence from duty not specifically authorized, including any absence beyond the allowable two-hour maximum, will be treated in accordance with the provisions of staff rule 5.1  (e) (ii).

Guidelines for Time and Attendance -�Time Off for Voting on United States Election Day


 


 









